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Binghamton City Council and the Village of Johnson City Board of Trustees will hold a joint owners 

meeting to consider the proposed 2023 Joint Sewer Board Budget and any other business the joint 

owners wish to consider on Saturday, September 24, 2022, at 9:00am.  The meeting will be held in-

person in the Johnson City Municipal Building located at 243 Main Street, Johnson City, NY 

13790.  This meeting is and is open to the public.  In addition, this meeting will be conducted 

virtually to allow Councilmember Aviva Friedman to participate remotely from her residence at 68 

Pine Street, Binghamton, NY 13901.  This location and Councilmember Friedman’s participation are 

open to the public and available to view in person however discouraged due to Covid-19.  Also, 

Johnson City Trustee Clark Giblin will be participating remotely from a residence located in Sandy 

Creek, NY 13142. Trustee Giblin’s location and his participation are open to the public and available 

to view in person.  

This meeting is accessible to the public to observe remotely through Johnson City’s website 

villageofjc.com and/or the City’s website calendar and/or the City’s YouTube page. 
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